
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
 

The Board of Education will hold a public hearing at their regular Board meeting 

of June 7, 2012, 7:00 p.m. at 1401 N. Handy Street, Orange, CA regarding the 

District’s computer and website access filtering process.  The Orange Unified 

School District is required to have a filtering system that prevents students and/or 

staff from accessing websites that may contain information that would be 

determined inappropriate for academic purposes.  This is an opportunity for 

parents to voice their concerns and provide input regarding the District’s 

technology filtering system. 


